
 

 

 

 

15th January 2025 
 
Leaver’s party and ‘hoodie’ information 
 
Dear Homes, 
 
We are working again with Decostitch this year to receive the Year 6 Leavers Hoodie 
in time for the children’s trip to Arthog at the end of March.  Following this trip, the 
children in Year 6 will get the chance to enjoy wearing their Leavers Hoodies for 
‘Hoodie Friday’s’ over the Spring and Summer Term. We are also looking forward to 
organising a fantastic Year 6 Leavers Party as normal at the end of the Summer 
Term. 
 
The total cost of a leaver’s hoodie in the following sizes (9/11, 12/13, Adult small, 
medium or large) and the party will be £27, which can be paid in two installments via 
the School Money website. The first payment of £17 will cover the cost of the 
leavers’ hoodie and will need to be paid by Monday 3rd February.  Following receipt 
of payment you will receive a further letter containing the colour options and how to 
place your order with Decostitch.  
 
All orders need to be received by Decostitch no later than Monday 3rd February.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Senior Leadership Team  
 


